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FICPI
Preliminary Comments on the 

UDRP Review and Evaluation
FICPI, a worldwide organisation comprising Intellectual Property professionals engaged in private practice, is following the UDRP Review and Evaluation being carried on by the Task Force established by the DNSO.  FICPI wishes to make the following preliminary comments.

FICPI strongly supports the basic requirement for the UDRP to protect the rights of trade mark owners and endorses on-line dispute resolution, particularly as a good system for dealing with cybersquatters  However we consider it essential to revise the UDRP so as to make it more effective.

We have considered the paper entitled “Fair.com?: An Examination of the Allegations of Systemic Unfairness in the ICANN UDRP” published by Professor Michael Geist but we consider this study flawed in a number of respects, resulting in an inaccurate portrayal of the current system.

We await the distribution of the Questionnaire which your Task Force has been preparing and we welcome the opportunity to comment in full on all aspects of the UDRP.

For and on behalf of FICPI,

respectfully submitted by

Mr Jean-Jacques Joly,

Secrétaire Général de la FICPI
AJP5892
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